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Mr. Jennings – Class 5 Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Date: Thursday 24th September 

 

 

 

This week: 

We have had a lovely week in Class 6. We’ve continued our Stargazers topic, looking more in 

depth at the Moon, space travel to it from the past and what it may look like in the future 

(Artemis missions), how Nasa is prepared for future space travel, the different phases of 

the Moon and different misconceptions people may have about it. The children are really 

enjoying the topic so far and I’ve been impressed with their knowledge! We are having lots of 

in depth discussions about it .  

 

On Thursday 1st October it is the midsummer Moon festival in China. We will be spending 

Thursday morning next week looking at this more in depth which the children are looking 

forward to.  

 

 Homework for this week: Set via Purplemash on 24th Sept (log-ins in diaries) 

 

This week's homework is set as a 2Do for each child. There are 3 pieces; a spelling activity, 

times tables and SPAG homework: 

 

 
 

Homework due to be completed by Friday 2nd October. 

 


